825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000
'é pACIFIC pOWER® Portland, Oregon 97232
A DIVISION OF PACIFICORP
February 1, 2023
VIA OEIS E-FILING
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety
715 P Street, 20th Floor

Sacramento, CA 95814
efiling(@energysafety.ca.gov

RE: PacifiCorp (U 901 E) Fourth Quarter 2022 Wildfire Mitigation Plan Quarterly Data
Report

Dear Director Jacobs:

PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power (PacifiCorp or the Company) provides its fourth quarter 2022
(Q4 2022) Quarterly Data Report (QDR) pursuant to Energy Safety’s Final Wildfire Mitigation
Data Guidelines — Version 3.0 (WMP Data Guidelines) adopted on December 14, 2022.! In
accordance with Section 4.3.1 Table 1: Quarterly Initiative Update Data (QIU) of the WMP
Guidelines, the QIU data is submitted as Table 1 of the QDR Template. The Company notes it
did not have a Public Safety Power Shut-off Event in 2022.

If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact Pooja Kishore, Regulatory
Affairs Manager at (503) 813-7314.

Sincerely,

Matthew McVee

Vice President, Regulatory Policy and Operations

cc: Frank.Bigelow(@fire.ca.gov
Jeff.Fuentes@fire.ca.gov
CALFIREUtilityFireMitigationUnit@fire.ca.gov
Caroline.ThomasJacobs@energysafety.ca.gov
Koko.Tomassian(@energysafety.ca.gov
Stephen.Lai@energysafety.ca.gov
Lucy.Morgans@energysafety.ca.gov
Brian.Bishop@energysafety.ca.gov
Leslie.Palmer@cpuc.ca.gov

! https://efiling.energysafety.ca.gov/eFiling/Getfile.aspx?fileid=533 14&shareable=true




Matthew.Yunge@cpuc.ca.gov
Carolyn.Chen@cpuc.ca.gov
Matthew.Karle@cpuc.ca.gov

CalAdvocates. WildfireDiscovery@cpuc.ca.gov




